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Current Displays: Gallery - Department of Special Collections -
Science Fiction Display.

Contributors to this issue: Wanda Dole, David Farrell, Faith
Harders, Gail Kennedy, Claire McCann (Editor), Linda Newman,
Bob Turner, and Paul Willis.

PUBLISHED WEEKLY AT THE MARGARET I. KING LIBRARY, UNIVERSITY OF KENTUCKY, LEXINGTON, KY. 40506




BOUT THE LIBRARIES

Library Faculty Annual Meeting

The theme of this year's annual meeting at Shakertown,
September 8, is "The Planning Document: Reality vs.
Utopia." The meeting will include Dr. Cochran's remarks
on the administration's reaction to the Planning Document
and the library faculty's examination of the feasibility
of goals stated in the document in view of fiscal reality.

Dr. Cochran will make his remarks at 9:30 a.m. These
remarks and the discussion which will follow should
provide information for the reality part of the group
discussion,

In the afternoon, the Library Faculty will break into small

groups to discuss specific aspects of the Planning Document

(one hour). Each group will have a discussion leader who

is familiar with the overall planning for that aspect.

After a break, the entire faculty will re-assemble for group
reports and discussions (ca. one hour).

Discussion Group Leader

Personnel Faith Harders

Collections John Bryant
Bibliographic Controls Gail Kennedy
Services Dennis Dickinson

Facilities Paul Willis

Library Faculty members are asked to tell Pat Lloyd (7-3801)
in which discussion group they will participate and to
re-read the section of the Planning Document which deals
with the topic of this group. For additional copies of the
Planning Document, please contact Pat Lloyd.

Wanda Dole

Wall Graphics Reviewed

In anticipation of the King South and North Buildings being
scheduled for painting in the next two years, the wall
graphics will be reviewed. The review will consider the
implications of any planned relocation of service points in
‘the building.

Responsibility for the coordination of graphics in the King
buildings has been assigned to the Public Services Division
and Dennis Dickinson. Branch needs should be made known to
Ruth Brown. Implementation of decisions reached in the
Public Services or Branches divisions will be the responsi=
bility of Administrative Services.

A number of signs are essential prior to the start of the
fall semester and they will be completed without waiting for

the overall graphic review.
Paul Willis




KLA Car Pool Funding

The library has set aside some money for KLA (September 28-30;
Louisville) to fund car pools. If you will be driving a car
pool and would like some travel money, please see Faith Harders.

King Stack Shift Completed

All the moving and compacting in King stacks has been completed.
Bob Turner and his student crew did a great job and finished
well in advance of the start of the fall semester. The
shifting sent 200's to the Core C level and 320-335 to the 3rd
floor addition of King South. The 2d floor addition now houses
the new LC collection along with 300-319 - at the far right end
of the floor.

LC Orientation Sessions = 2nd Round

A second set of LC orientation sessions for staff and student
assistants will be offered next week.

Place: The Gallery
Times: 2:00 p.m,, Wed., September 6
10:00 a.m,, Thurs., September 7

We hope that people who were unable to attend the earlier

sessions will come.

New SPEC Kit Available

The Reference Department has received SPEC Kit #46, "Planning
for the Future of the Card Catalog," from the Systems and
Procedures Exchange Center. It may be checked out at the
Reference Desk,

Copyright Item on Reserve

The following item has been placed on reserve in the King
Library: Copyright, Media, and the School Librarian; A Guide
to Multimedia Copying in Schools. American Association of
School Librarians and American Library Association (School
Media Quarterly, Spring 1978).

Paul Willis

SOLINET DISCUSSION GROUP

Christine Barcus Shellabarger, Assistant Training Coordinator,
SOLINET, has announced that there will be a SOLINET Users
Discussion Group meeting on Thursday, September 28 during the
KLA convention in Louisville. The session will meet in the
Mayor Room of the Galt House from 2:30 ~ 4:30 p.m. If you
have topics which you would like to be on the agenda, please
contact Ms. Shellabarger, Suite 410, 615 Peachtree St., N.E.,
Atlanta, Ga., 30308
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LT I ~ Circulation. If interested, see Faith Harders,

SS100 OYMENT OPPORTUNITI

Cataloger, Auburn University Libraries., Salary: $14,000 =~
$15,000, Application Deadline: October 15, 1978,

University of Georgia Libraries. Application Deadline:
September 30, 1978.

Personnel Officer, $15,000 - $22,000.
Reference Librarian, $10,000 - $16,000.
Documents Librarian, $10,000 - $16,000.

Curator of Graphic Arts, Princeton University Library,
Application Deadline: October 10, 1978.

Literary Manuscript Cataloguer, Princeton University
Library, Application Deadline; October 1, 1978.

Assistant Librarian for Systems and Development, Douglas
Library, Queen's University. Application Deadline:
September 8.

Serials Catalog Librarian, The Standford University Libraries,
Salary: $13,200 - $14,500, Application Deadlines; October 16,

1998,




